
From:
To: Immingham OCGT
Subject: VPI Immingham OCGT Project - Update from Highways England
Date: 05 February 2020 17:43:15

Dear Sirs         
 
I write further to Highways England’s Deadline 4 submission dated 14 November
2019.
 
I am pleased to confirm that Highways England has now reached agreement with
the Applicant as to the terms of protective measures for the benefit of Highways
England’s interest in the strategic road network (“SRN”) crossed by the existing
gas pipeline in two place.  Measures to overcome any inappropriate or
uncontrolled impacts or use of the SRN as a consequence of the wide application
of compulsory acquisition and other powers in the dDCO have now been secured. 
 
As such Highways England has no objection to this application.
 
In the event that the Examining Authority has any questions or queries in this
regard please direct to me in the first instance.
 
Kind regards
 
 
Paul Bellingham
Head of Planning & Highways Legal Team (North), Senior Lawyer
General Counsel’s Directorate
Highways England | The Cube | 199 Wharfside Street | Birmingham | B1 1RN
Tel   |  Mobile  
Email   |  Web
http://highwaysengland.co.uk
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